
 

 

August 2, 2023  

 
Public Notice – Change of Date August Council Meeting  
 
 

Central Darling Shire Council regrets to advise that there will a change in date for the August 

Council meeting this is due to Unforeseen Operational Requirements.  

The meeting date will be moved from Wednesday, 23 August, to Wednesday, 30 August. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Greg Hill 

GENERAL MANAGER 


